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If we want to make our goals to reduce greenhouse gas emissions, we need 

transition to electric vehicles.  A major barrier is lack of easy access to EV charging 

and this is particularly acute for people who live in apartments.  I just chose an 

apartment primarily because it had EV parking (the Steward in Tigard, the first all 

electric multifamily building there—I move in next week).  It makes so much sense to 

build it with the apartment rather than coming back later and retrofitting it at much 

greater expense and complexity. People who rent should have the same access as 

people who live in single family homes.  Do the right thing and pass this bill.   


